
MARCH 2022 UPDATE
Dear FCC Family,

In December of 2021 we launched the 2-year 
BOLD initiative with the goal of raising $2.75 
million. This Bold step of faith will allow us to 
expand our ministry and see many more lives 
transformed by the power of Jesus Christ.
 
We know we can expect great things from God. Now we are attempting great 
things with God. All for His glory. We believe God is calling us to relocate our 
campus and increase the ministry impact for our neighbors. This BOLD initiative 
will ensure we are ready when God says, “Go!”

It’s one thing to say we trust in God. It is another thing to actually live like we 
are trusting in God. When God asked us to increase our generosity, He was 
giving us an invitation to let Him work in us before He ever works through us. 
This update includes a few examples of how your generosity is making a differ-
ence as FCC is Bold for Christ and Bold for our Neighbor. Thank you for your part 
in our story and let me encourage you to take your next step of faith and trust 
God with your commitment of generosity. 

Boldly Praying!

To learn more about the BOLD initiative, watch stories, or make a commitment, visit fcchh.org/bold



In December, $10,000 was 
given to Churches of Christ 
Disaster Response Team to 
assist with tornado relief 
efforts in Kentucky. 

Over 1100 meals prepared and 
given to residents of Huber 
Heights

Because of your generosity 
we will send $102,850 to our 
domestic and global Mission 
Partners this year.

BOLD For Our Neighbor

BOLD For Christ

7 People have been
baptized into 
Christ!



GOAL UPDATES
 DECEMBER 4, 2021 - FEBRAURY 28, 2022

Primary Goal:  100% Engagment

Secondary Goal: $2.75 million

102
Total BOLD

Commitments

10
First-Time Givers

Since the Launch of BOLD

103
Total Number of Givers
Since the Launch of BOLD

$1.725M
total committed

to BOLD

$294K
Actual Giving

to Date

TYLER & PAIGE ROSE

“We wanted to make this 
commitment together as a way 
to help us take our next step.  It ’s 
a commitment to yourself, each 
other, and our church family.”

QUESTIONS REGARDING YOUR GIVING?
email: info@fcchh.org
call: 937-236-8029

AUTOMATE THE IMPORTANT
set up automatic weekly or
monthly giving online at
www.fcchh.org/give

All giving to FCC from December 2021 thru December 2023 will go toward the BOLD initiative

We know we can expect great things from God. Take a Bold 
next step and attempt something great with God as you trust 

Him with your giving.



When they saw the BOLDNESS of Peter 
and John, and discovered that they were 
uneducated and ordinary men, they 
were amazed and recognized these men 
had been with Jesus.

ACTS 4:13

We are Boldly Praying for God to provide a site for FCC’s campus relocation. 
Although God has not yet identified where, we are trusting in His perfect 
wisdom and timing and want to be ready when God reveals His plan.

We continue to stay abreast of the current market availability. When a 
potential relocation site has become available, we will notify the church 
family. 


